
Welcome! 

Welcome to a new school year, artists! 

I am excited to be your art teacher again this year, for my 17th school year, here at Central.  I 

teach all 1st through 6th grade art classes.  I look forward to a great year with student artists. 

If you have any questions, please email me at cmatsuk@asd20.org, or call me at our school 

number 719-265-9766. 

"To create one's own world in any of the arts takes courage."  --Georgia O'Keeffe 

Thanks for your support of our Central artists. 

Mrs. Matsukis 
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